
Student Family Members in Class  
 

Though the college understands the child-care responsibilities of many NCC 
students, the institution does not allow family members to attend classes with NCC 
students.  

  

Minors in the Workplace  
 

It is the policy of the CCSNH Board of Trustees to provide a friendly, safe, and 
disruption-free workplace for employees. Therefore, employees are prohibited 
from bringing minors into the workplace, except as part of a formal educational 
program (job shadowing, e.g.). No minor under the age of 16 will be allowed to 
occupy workspace on campus during the normal workday. In addition, no 
employees should leave minors who are family members unattended in any area of 
the campus.  

 


